RECEIVED
AUG 0 3 2018

Brian F. Sharpe TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON

481 James Crt., Box 1104
Wingham, Ontario NOG2W0

(519) 357-3082

August 1, 2018

Mr. Sean McGhee
Director of Public Works
Township of North Huron
P.O. Box 90

274 Josephine St.
Wingham, Ontario

NOG 2W0

Dear Mr. McGhee:

Re: Silt in Water Supply

Last summer I contacted (Greg) at Veolia regarding our home water discolouration at the above
address. Greg flushed the house water supply pipe for 1 % hours through a 3/4” hose before getting
clear water. Another home on this crescent is also having the same problem.

I would like to meet with you to discuss what can be done to remove silt from the street main, as we
have the same issue this year.

Your attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated.
Yours sincerely,
Brian Sharpe

cc: North Huron Council v/



